
                                           STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

     SELECTMEN 

         MEETING MINUTES OCTOBER 30, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith.  

Received Driveway Permit from Wayne Brown. Missing site plan. Steve Goldsmith will return to him 

Steve Goldsmith noted the septic plan change for Anne Pratt.  

LaValley culvert invoice changed from 4909.01 ARPA to 4909 art 14 on warrant.  

Steve Goldsmith and Durwin Clark  are working with Forest Design for the Highway Department septic.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed payroll. 

Bruce Smith is working on the absentee Ballot receipts with the Town Clerk. 

The selectmen discussed Carston driveway where the building permit was issued before the driveway 

permit. The measurement for the address will need to be corrected because the driveway location 

changed.  Letter sent 

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldmsith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

John Berglund was interested in the laws regarding diposition of records.  

Jay Croteau worked on a pistol permit.  

Discussed Planning Board letter for cell towers. Re permitting to be enforced.  

Bruce Smith stated grant letter of Intent almost done.  

Discussed exaction fee for Joslin Rd subdivision.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:45. P.M. 


